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Allen Greenway Improvements - New Dell Park Avenue 
Entrance/Exit to Lawrence West Station 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 16, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the report in response to the Board’s direction on December 12, 2019 to report 
back on the feasibility of a new Dell Park Avenue entrance/exit to Lawrence West 
subway station. 
 

2. Authorize staff to request the budget for the design and construction of the new Dell 
Park Avenue Entrance/Exit to Lawrence West Station in a future capital budget 
submission. 
 

3. Direct staff to continue consultation with the community. 


